
Homedale School District #370

TO: Board of Trustees; Superintendent Rob Sauer
FROM: Moss Strong, HMS Principal 
DATE: September 2022
RE: Board of Trustees Report

Enrollment
5th- 97
6th- 86
7th- 90
8th- 109

Start of School
The first few weeks have been great and our students are doing a great job with 
the Homedale Way! Our new teachers are outstanding and we are lucky they chose 
us!

Delta Dental Grant
The water bottle filler station and new water fountain have been installed. Every 
student and staff also received a water bottle and a toothbrush kit with dental floss. 
Teachers also received a curriculum on rethinking your drink to promote healthy 
choices. The water fountain is a big hit with the 5th and 6th grade students. 

Benchmark Testing
Students will begin benchmark testing in math and ELA the week of September 5th


